
  This is very bad legislation and should be trashed, not allowed any further hearings. Oregon does not need any more new laws on 
firearm control. The supporters of this bill should be ashamed of themselves in thinking it will make any kind of positive change in 
violent crime. Do the supporters even take the time to research the areas in Oregon of high/violent crime to have an idea of who 
these people are? These are not the law abiding citizens that this bill targets, these are the criminals, felons and lawless individuals, 
that could care less how many laws we pass. It is about time that we support the police and when they make arrests, that those 
arrests get prosecuted to the fullest. It is about time we put the focus where it belongs and criminals do some serious time when 
they break the law.   


